
JOINT CITY-COUNTY OF LA CROSSE HOUSING TASK FORCE  
October 4, 2011 
Administrative Center Room 3220 
 
  
Due to lack of a quorum, the October 4, 2011 meeting of the Joint City-County of 
La Crosse Housing Task Force was cancelled.  The next meeting will be held 
October 18, 2011 in Room 3220 of the County Administrative Center.  


